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February 6, 2025
To whom It May Concern:
I am writing to express my deepest gratitude for your generous donation to support my classroom through the grant that provided notebooks, folders, color paper, tape, glue sticks, scissors, and other materials for creating interactive notebooks. Your contribution has had a tremendous impact not only on my students, but also on the students of three other science teachers in our department.
With these supplies, my students have been able to engage more deeply in the learning process. The interactive notebooks have allowed them to organize, reflect, and personalize their learning in creative ways, which has significantly enhanced their understanding of science. The color paper, glue sticks, tape, and scissors have made activities more engaging and hands-on, while also teaching them organizational skills they will carry forward.
Many of my students face financial hardships and would not have been able to afford these essential supplies. Your generosity ensured that every student could participate fully in classroom activities without worrying about the lack of the tools they needed. This support has leveled the playing field and allowed all students to focus on their learning.
The interactive notebooks will continue to serve as valuable resources, both for studying this year and in preparation for future state tests. These materials will help my students build a strong foundation in science that will benefit them in the coming years.
On behalf of myself and my fellow teachers, I want to sincerely thank you for your kindness and support. Your generosity is making a lasting difference in the education and lives of our students. We are incredibly grateful for your partnership in our mission to provide the best possible learning experience for all students.
Sincerely,
Amie Grant
7th Grade Science Teacher
Immokalee Middle School

